Wyldes Noyse Tudor Music Workshop 

You recently had a visit from Chris and Lizzie Gutteridge aka Wyldes Noyse, and we would very much appreciate your comments about all aspects of the workshop so that we can plan and improve our work in the future.

Please comment here on any practical issues e.g. the setting up of the workshop, the timing/length of the session(s) and anything helpful to consider when planning future workshops.

Please comment here on the presentation of the workshop e.g. did it keep the pupils’ interest? was there an appropriate mix of information and activities etc.

Please comment here on any other aspect of the workshop e.g. what pupils/the school gained from the experience, any benefits that were derived from the event?

Please comment on any aspects of the workshop that could be improved on in future such events at the school.

What other historical/musical workshops would you be interested in?

How many pupils in total took part in the workshops? 

We sometimes quote people’s comments on our website. May we use your comments in this way?

Contact Name:

School:

Date of Workshop:

